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Please Note:
Our Parish Office is now open again.
Webcam services are available from Church of the Assumption, Tullyallen via mcnmedia.tv

Mass Schedule for Week Beginning 6th September 2020

hl?‘.":‘t\.)\ Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time
!!. ‘M“"‘ g Mass will be celebrated at the following times:
Sun 6th Tullyallen 11.00am John & Shane Rafferty & Dec’d Members of Rafferty &
Meenagh Families
Mon 7th Tullyallen 7.30pm Oliver O Neill
Wed 9th Tullyallen 7.30pm Patsy Watt (1st Anniv)
Thurs 10th Tullyallen 10.00am
Fri 11th Ackinduff 7.30pm Patsy Hamill (1st Anniv)
Sat 12th Ackinduff 7.00pm Eugene Donaghy
Sun 13th Tullyallen 11.00am John Woods

Parish Ministries - Sunday 13th September

Tullyallen Ackinduff
)
‘ Reader: Carol Moss
" Eucharistic Minister Louise Donnelly Lorraine Kelly

Recently Deceased: Act of Spiritual C .
Orla Rafferty ctof p”\r/” u;: ommunion
Carol Burns yJesus,

| believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament.
I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you into my soul.
Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally,
come at least spiritually into my heart.

Norman Hoskin
Seamus Donnelly
Norah Mc Swiggan
Paddy Cunningham
Sadie Woods

(nee Hughes, Eglish)

I embrace you as if you were already there and unite myself wholly to you.
Never permit me to be separated from you.
Amen.

Thank You Donate Online

. . We now have an online facility to assist anyone who
A very sincere word of thanks and appreciation

may wish to support our parish at this time.
to all those who made their parish contributions v . pp. . .p
. . To access this facility visit
during the week. In these challenging times . K .
www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate

your support and solidarity means a great deal. -
“Donate to our Parish” button.

Weekly Collection £1,675.00 A step by step guide is provided.
Thank you to those who have already made use of
our online donation facility.

Priests in Pastoral Area Masses in Pastoral Area via Webcam Parish Envelopes:

Ballygawley: Ballygawley Many people have been asking about their
Fr Michael O Dwyer Tel: 028 8556 7096 Saturday 7.00pm Parish Envelope and how best to make a
Aghaloo & Carnteel: Beragh contribution towards the parish. We are in
Fr. Cathal Deveney Tel: 028 85557212  Sunday 11.30am extremely challenging times at the

Fr. Dermot Mc Caul Tel: 028 3756 8288 www.mcnmedia.tv moment, but for those who wish to, or can
Beragh: Aghaloo make a contribution, you can put your
Msgr Colum Curry Tel: 028 8075 8206 Mass via Facebook envelopes in the POST box beside the door
FrP.J. Mc Crory  Tel: 028 8075 8344 of the Parochial House any day between

2-6pm or you can arrange to set up a
Standing Order.
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Returning to the New Normal in St Patrick’s Aughnagar and St Joseph’s Ackinduff - Phase 11

After a review meeting with the Pastoral Council we are delighted to announce that both St Joseph’s Ackinduff and
St Patrick’s Aughnagar will reopen for Public Mass. Our new Mass schedule will begin next weekend 12th/13th September.

Saturday  Ackinduff  7.00pm (Vigil) Please note:

Sunday Tullyallen  11.00am Th . . L hurches:
Monday Tullyallen  7.30pm e maximum seating capacity in our churches:
Tuesday Aughnagar 10.00am Tullyallen 100  Ackinduff 80  Aughnagar 60

Wednesday Tullyallen 10.00am
Thursday Ackinduff  10.00am

At this time we are unable to reopen Aughnagar for Sunday morning Mass. Fridays will be reserved for Month Minds and
First Anniversaries. These may be celebrated in any of the three churches.
We will have another review at the end of October.

| wear my mask in public for 3 reasons:
1. HUMILITY: | don’t know if | have
COVID as it is clear that people can
spread the disease before they have

Face Coverings
It has become increasingly clear that the wearing of face coverings, in conjunction with

hand washing, etc, is likely to reduce the spread of Coronavirus, thus helping to
protect others. At this time the wearing of face coverings at services of worship is not

symptoms.
mandatory. This is, in part, due to the fact that as churches we are committed to 2\./ K|F:\|DN|;55: | don’t know if the person |
maintaining 2 metre physical distancing between household groups and strict am near has a child battling cancer, or
adherence to all government guidance on hand hygiene, cleaning, ventilation, etc. cares for their elderly mom. While |
However, following further recent consultations with public health authorities, might be fine, they might not.
Archbishop Eamon Martin is formally recommending and encouraging the use of 3. COMMUNITY: | want my community

to thrive, businesses to stay open,
employees to stay healthy. Keeping a lid
on COVID helps us all!

face coverings at all Masses and other liturgical celebrations.

Regulations re Funerals, Months Mind & First Anniversary Masses during Covid-19 Pandemic

In line with present guidelines, Social Distancing is to be observed at all times. Wakes/Funerals/Burials are still private to close
family members and friends. Face Masks/Coverings should be worn inside the Church. Music should be by soloist/cantor only.
When a funeral occurs the 10.00am Mass will be cancelled. Any Mass intention will be included in the funeral Mass.

Collection Boxes
New collection boxes have been placed at the back of the church and also at the exit porch. Please leave your envelope in the
box, either as you enter or when you leave. Envelopes can also be left at the Parochial House.

Baptism

Anyone wishing to book a Baptism please contact the Parish Office. Baptisms are arranged by appointment only and three
weeks notice must be given. From September they will be held on the second and fourth weekend of every month.
Parents, godparents, grandparents and child’s siblings should only attend.

Parish Draw
Our next Parish Draw will be held this Monday 7th September at 6.30pm in the Sacristy at Tullyallen

Killeeshil Drama Group

A very sincere word of thanks and appreciation to Killeeshil Drama Group for their generous donation of £1,362.09 to our
parish.

Grandparents Pilgrimage, Knock Shrine 2020

The 2020 pilgrimage is on Sunday 13th of September at the Shrine of Our Lady of Knock taking place virtually at 3pm at Knock
Basilica. This year due to COVID-19 restrictions capacity will be very limited in the Basilica. This annual pilgrimage is a special
day for grandparents and for all of us to acknowledge the great contribution that grandparents make to Church, to family, and

Cardinal Tomas O Fiaich Memorial Library & Archive

The Cardinal Tomas O Fiaich Memorial Library & Archive reopened to the public on 1 September. User numbers will be
reduced to meet social distancing guidelines and anyone wishing to use the facility MUST make an appointment in advance.

For bookings and any other inquiries please contact the library by email at eolas@ofiaich.ie.




